CAROLINAS DISTRICT KEY CLUB



April 9, 1996

Susic Vanderlip Legacy 4642 E Chapman Ave Suite 112 Orange CA 92669

Dear Susic:

Thank you for your wonderful Keynote presentation during the opening session of our 50th Annual Convention. Your Legacy of Hope program captivated our group of 1,000 participants more impressively than many of the speakers we have had in recent years! I feel confident that the message you delivered through such energetic and dramatic presentation will be thought of by both Key Clubbers and adult leaders for a long time.

There are many ways that I judge a messenger's Friday night performance. First, the number of adult inquiries after the session tells me if the leaders present find your message important. The response I received asking how to book you for school assemblies and other meetings was phenomenal! Secondly, the young people show me how well they valued your message by their attendance at the Saturday workshops you lead. Both your De-Stress for Success and Love Under the Influence workshops had well over 250 students in each; your sessions were by far the best attended. Without question, Key Club leaders and students felt that you delivered a 1990's message dealing with 1990's problems.

Susic, feel free to have others call me for a reference on you. Immediate Past Key Club Governor Guy Gaster, our Kiwanis Committee on Key Club and I all were impressed by your interest and involvement the entire weekend! You were a big part of our conventions success. Thanks again for being with us.

Sincerely,

J. Scott Johnson District Administrator

cc: Guy Gaster, Immediate Past Governor Scott Buchanan, Governor Bob Prongay, Kiwanis Governor Tom Dimmock, Kiwanis Governor Elect